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FROM THE PLATFORM PRESIDENT TO ==> ALL TRADERS, COOPERATIVES, FLEETS, AGENCIES AND 
RESPONSIBLE OPERATORS OF THE FREIGHT FORWARDING SECTOR BY ROAD OF THE EUROPEAN 
UNION, SCHENGEN AREA AND INDEPENDENT STATES.  
 
Dear colleagues: 

 

All the Spanisch Freight Forwardes by road, joined in the PLATFORM, in face of the very serious 

economic crisis and the downfall of our sector, have declared an absolute STRIKE for all freight 

forwarding activities in the whole SPANISH territory. 
 
The strike will be for an undefinite time, as long as the Spanish government will not attend the basic 
demands of the Spanish Freight Forwardesr, which you can find on our website: 
www.transportes.org/puntos-de-reivindicacion 
 
The strike will begin at 0:00 hours on friday 6th of June 2008.  
 
From this moment on: 
 
- We do not recommend to try to load anywhere on the Spanish territory.  
 
- We do recommend to tolerate the circulation of the vehicles on their way to unload their freights.  
 
From friday 6th of June on the situation will be of an absolute STRIKE for an INDEFINITE TIME for 
LOADINGS AND UNLOADINGS on the whole Spanish territory.  
 
From the PLATFORM we would like to stress on the fact, that the strike is absolutely peaceful. We do 
not recommend, we reject and repudiate absolutely any violent action. We will not allow that any 
action, orginated by settling of scores or personal quarrels, will be related to the PLATFORM. 
 
Best wishes to all the Professionals of the Freight Forwarding Sector. 
 
 
Manuel Nuñez 
Presidente de PLATAFORMA 
Fax: 982.398.239 – adsl Rural: 982.398.210 
Tlfs: 648.260.561– 648.260.562 
Crta.Nal.VI. 27370 Baamonde – Lugo 
www.transportes.org 
 

Lugo, 26 de Mayo de 2.008 


